Hello Grangers,
We have been invited to assist in volunteering at the Oley Valley Community Fair (each of the three days) to be held Thursday, September 19 to Saturday, September 21, 2019, 9AM – 10PM daily.
Grangers and their friends and family can assist in this venture. We get counted as 1 person for every 4 hours that the person volunteers.  Depending on the weather and their attendance at the Oley Fair, Pomona Grange could earn up to $700 for their treasury.
How can you help?  Each day they need approximately 65 people to man the various food stands for each time slot.  (example:  9am – 1pm; 1pm – 4pm; 4pm – 10pm).  They provide all the food, all we need to do is show up and help.  
Although you may sign up for a certain job, please know that job may change when you arrive at the fairgrounds.  Please be flexible.  
Examples of the jobs are: (approx.. # of people needed is in the parenthesis – this may vary by shift) 
Server for hot dogs (2); hamburgers (2); bar-b-que (2)
Steam table for hot dogs (4); hamburgers (4); bar-b-que (2)
Ticket taker for hot dogs (1); hamburgers (1); bar-b-que (1) 
Rolls (2)
Dishwasher (2)
Condiment stand (1)
Grills (6)
Runners (2)
Cheese sorter (2)
Once you sign up for a slot, you can change your sign-up but you must notify me asap.
If you feel you cannot do a full 4 hour shift, you can do a half shift and possible share a full shift with another designated person.  
Please feel free to invite friends and family to work on behalf of the Pomona Grange. 
For those people signed up in the last time slot of the day, please stay and help to clean up the building.
Parking passes will be distributed at Pomona Grange on September 7th. Please use these passes only if you are volunteering.  If desired, you may give a donation to the Boy Scouts or other organization who are parking cars.  
Please arrive 10 minutes (at least) prior to your scheduled work time.  There will be a designated spot for you to “sign-in”.  Be sure to write “Pomona Grange” after your name so that we will get credit for the time.
Children under the age of 16 may sign up for cheese and rolls only.
Hair covering is needed (try to bring your own as we don’t know if they will be provided as of this writing).  Remember – no open toed shoes can be worn in the refreshment building.   
Please call or email me by September 7th,  the day, time slot, and job preferred:  djevu@comcast.net 

Thank you for your continued support of Pomona Grange.     
                        		 Doris Evans (610-488-6360 or 484-332-1136)  
Please distribute this info to any interested person.  
